
Dear Scott, 

Thank you for this. Please see attached my official objections. I would be grateful if you 
could acknowledge receipt of this. 

Regards, 

Claire 

Claire Tyrrell-Williams 
Associate Director 

  

 

 
UK I FRANCE I ITALY 
From: Planning Policy Vale [mailto:planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 01 December 2014 13:06 
To: Claire Tyrrell-Williams 
Subject: Vale of White Horse Publication 
Dear Ms Tyrrell-Williams 
Thank you for your e-mail received 26 November 2014. I am not sure if your e-mail is an 
official response to the Local Plan publication or not. If it is an official response, it would be 
useful if you address your comments through the attached representation form, so that your 
comments can be submitted to the Planning Inspector. I've also attached a guidance 
document on responding for your reference. 
Kind regards, 
Scott Riley  
Planning Policy 
Vale of White Horse District Council 
Tel: 01235 540499 
Text phone users add 18001 before you dial land line number 
Visit us at www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk 
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